February 15, 2002

Pete Martinez

State of New Mexico
Commissioner of Public Lands
P. O. Box 1148

Santa Fe, NM 87504-1148

Dear Mr. Martinez,

Pursuant to the State Land Office Rule Nos. 1.053, 1.054 and 1.055, you will find enclosed

the $30.00 filing fee and a copy of the commingling application for the Big Bear “ATN” No.
2.

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (505) 748-4281. Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Sam Brandon
Operations Engineer

GSB



